
Dear [Retiree's Name], 

I hope this letter finds you well. My name is [Your Name], and I am a personal real estate 

advisor specializing in assisting retirees, like yourself, who are considering downsizing. 

As you embark on this exciting new chapter in your life, it's important to have the right guidance. 

I understand that downsizing can feel overwhelming, but my goal is to make this process as 

smooth and enjoyable as possible for you. 

With my extensive experience in the real estate market and a keen understanding of the needs of 

retirees, I can help you navigate this transition effectively. Whether you are looking for a smaller 

home, a retirement community, or simply need assistance with selling your current residence, I 

am here to support you every step of the way. 

If you have any questions or would like to discuss your options further, please don't hesitate to 

reach out. I would love to schedule a time to chat or meet in person. 

Thank you for considering me as your trusted real estate advisor. I look forward to the 

opportunity to work with you! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Company]  

[Your Phone Number]  

[Your Email Address] 


